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Mr. J. G. Keppler, Director
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| Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Response to IE Inspection'

Report Nos. 50-295/80-09 and
50-304/80-09
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295/304

Reference (a): J. A. Hind letter to C. Reed
dated June 11, 1980.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (a) transmitted the results of an inspection
conducted by Messrs. T. J. Madeda, J. R. Knicely and Ms. A. M.
Christoffer on May 12-15 and 19-20, 1980, of activities at Zion
Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2. Appendix A to Reference (a)
listed certain activities which appeared to be in noncompliance with
NRC requirements.

The Attachment to this letter provides our response to
those items of noncompliance as required by Section 2.201 of 10 CFR
Part 2. The Attachment contains information concerning the security
plan for a nuclear generating station and should be withheld from
public disclosure in accordance with Section 2.790 of 10 CFR Part 2.

Please address any questions concerning this matter to
this office.

Very truly yours,

N-
Robert F.vJanecek
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Boiling Water Reactors
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